
 

C37 (2024-25)                                                                                Date: 03/01/2025 

To 
Whole School Parents 

Ref: Parents dropping their ward/wards using personal vehicle both two wheelers 
and four wheelers. 
  
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

 
This is to bring to your kind attention that ensuring the physical safety and 
convenience of each and every learner at SVM is crucial for us.   
 
Kindly make a note to adhere to the given guidelines/instructions –  
 

1.  Parents to park their private vehicles in the common parking area only and 
not dropping the learners till the area where the school bus boarding takes 
place, precisely the passage between multipurpose sports hall and the main 
building as there is movement of learners to and fro from the multipurpose 
sports hall to the main building.  
 

2. This to avoid any unprecedented mishap. 
 

3.  Maintain a safe speed limit within the school premises and surrounding area. 
 

4. Do not get into direct argument with the security personal on duty and get in 
touch with the front office or the school administrator in case of any difficulty.  

 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us maintain a safe 
environment for everyone. 
 
Thanks and Regards  
Monica Jaiswal  
Principal  
Sarvankash Vidya Mandir  
 
 


